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Text Box
Per the Weber-Morgan Health Department letter dated 4/22/2021, the plat will need to document the soil horizons and percolation rates. This is typically done as a plat note or as a data table. The health department will not sign the plat unless this information is added to the plat. Please add and resubmit.


